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DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION TO START LARCHMONT RAILROAD 

CROSSING REPLACEMENT PROJECT  

 

Mount Laurel, NJ --- Starting on Wednesday, September 8th the New Jersey 

Department of Transportation will replace the railroad crossing at Larchmont Blvd 

and Marne Highway.   

Traffic will be detoured from Marne Highway and Route 38 to Ark Road.  During 

construction there will be local access allowed on Larchmont Blvd north of RT 38 

with a hard closure at Manchester Way/Larchmont Place.  Larchmont Blvd will 

remain open between Marne and Masonville.  

Residents will begin to see message boards and pre construction signage this week.  

Larchmont Blvd will reopen on September 10th, weather permitting.  
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